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It was an inauspicious start to the 
week, with the weather conditions 
making it very difficult for many 
to return to school on Monday. 
My thanks to our bus drivers for 
navigating the elements so well, as 
well as to all parents and students 
who were able to make the journey; I 
was particularly impressed that our 
Head Boy, Reubens, led by example 
by driving for well over an hour to 
make it in.

Thankfully, plenty has happened 
since to brighten up the week, not 
least of which was the outstanding 
Senior School production of ‘Shakers 
& Bouncers’ on Wednesday and 
Thursday. I know that a lot of hard 
work went into putting on our first 
play in quite some time, and well 
done to all cast, crew and staff 
involved for making it such a brilliant 
success. 

As ever, there has been lots more 
going on too: some excellent 
sporting performances on 
Wednesday and Thursday; our Year 9 
students have been busy deliberating 
over their GCSE choices; and our 
Prep School children have even been 
watching trampolining sheep and 
surfing dogs (I’ll let them tell you 

It’s been lovely to welcome everyone 
back to the boarding house, and 
it seems that everyone enjoyed 
a restful break and were not too 
battered by the stormy weather!
The boarding house remained open 
for several of our overseas boarders 
for half term, and we all had a good 
time making the most of some time 
off.

Mr Rogers kicked things off with a 
slap-up Sunday roast at the weekend 
before we all went to Shrewsbury on 
Monday for a spot of shopping and 
lunch.

Thursday evening saw us travel 
to the cinema, where we watched 
“Unchartered”, which was lots of fun, 
before rounding off the week with a 
trip to Hereford and Sunday brunch. 
In between, students managed to 
fit in a few much-needed lie-ins, and 
even some school work, so it was a 
successful week!  

I’m pleased to announce that we 
will be able offering our “Friends 
Friday” trips and sleepovers once 
again, so please do email me at 
boardinghouse@luctonschool.org if 
your son or daughter would like to 
experience the boarding house- we 
would love them to come and stay!

Mrs Webb-Rogers
Head of Boarding

Boarding News

Updates & 
Reminders
GCSE options

Please note that GCSE options are 
due for Year 9 students on Monday 
28th February.

AGM Dinner Postoned

Just a reminder that the OLA have 
sadly decided to postpone the 
AGM Dinner that was scheduled 
for Saturday 26th February due to 
ongoing concerns about Covid. They 
hope to reschedule for later in the 
year.

World Book Day

The ever-popular World Book Day 
returns on Thursday 3rd March. The 
whole-school event coincides with 
mufti day, for which we ask students 
for a charitable donation of £2. 
However, for those that would like 
to enter into the spirit and dress as 
their favourite literary character, the 
donation will be reduced to £1.

more about that).

Next week promises more 
excitement, not least of which being 
our House Pancake Races. I’m still 
not entirely sure what those are, but I 
look forward to them nonetheless!

Mr Tyler
Headmaster
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